
s 3 ½ through kindergarten and are 45 
minutes long. Parents should stay in the library and come in during the      

final 15 minutes of the program to help with the craŌ.  
 

RegistraƟon is required and begins                
one week prior to each program.                     

You must register for each program                   
you want to a end.  

Need more gliƩer in your life? 
How about glue or googly eyes? 

You're invited to create some                
fantasƟcal projects with Miss Jo  

as we explore some craŌy opƟons 
for indoor fun. Come see what  
adventure awaits each week!               

This program is for kids                             
entering 1st‐4th grade this fall.                              

RegistraƟon is required and begins 
7 days prior to each date. You 

must register for each program  
you want to a end.  

We’re headed down to the beach on these sunny, summer days! 
Miss Jo will share books about sand, oceans, sea creatures, and                  
all sorts of sunny fun, along with plenty of singing, fingerplays, and 
dancing our wiggles away!  
Registration is required and begins one week prior to each                 
program. You must register for each program you want to                
attend. For kids ages 10 months to 3 1/2 years old. A parent or 
guardian must attend with the child. This program repeats each week                    
in order to allow more kids to attend. Please pick either Wednesday                       
or Thursday to attend. 

 



Friday, June 10 @ 2:00 – Opossum at Sycamore Road 

It’s nighƫme. Opossum and her four babies waddle across                
a backyard, rummaging through trash cans for food.                     
Suddenly a dog pops out of nowhere! Will Opossum be able                  
to protect her young? Opossum at Sycamore Road is a fun               
and informaƟve story with beauƟfully detailed illustraƟons. 
Registra on begins June 3. 

Friday, July 8 @ 2:00 – The Very Quiet Cricket     
     
A Ɵny cricket makes his way into the world, meeƟng one insect 
aŌer another, each of whom greets the liƩle cricket with a 
cheery hello. The cricket rubs his wings together each Ɵme, but 
nothing happens, not a sound. UnƟl the day he meets another 
cricket – a female – and something different happens.                        
Registra on begins July 1. 

Hendricks County Park Naturalists and volunteers come to the library each month to 
share a story about a native animal and a related craft or activity! These programs 
are most appropriate for preschool to upper elementary age children.                                  
Registration is required and beings one week prior to each date.  

Stop by the children’s department for some summer fun! Each week           
we will try out a new fun acƟvity. We will create cool art out of bubbles, 
learn about cool interesƟng creatures, learn how to make groovy                       
Ɵe‐dyed shoelaces, learn how to make candy sushi and learn to create 
unique works of art out of found objects. This program is for kids in 
grades 1st through 4th this fall. Registration is required and begins one 
week prior to each date. You must sign up each time you want to attend! 


